
 

I am writing to share my support for Legislative Concepts 17, 18, 19, and 20.  

 

The time has come for all of us, especially those with power, including the police, to be accountable for our actions. 

Making police misconduct public is a key part of the process of ending unjust killing of black and brown people. This is 

important to me because I believe in the sacred worth of each person and I cannot stand by and witness more of my 

Black, Indiginous, and People of Color siblings be killed at the hands of those meant to protect them. For this reason, LC 

19 is especially important to me.  

 

I also support the ending of crowd control weapons called for in LC 17, as our state police have used these weapons 

against peaceful protestors. This must stop.  

 

Thank you for taking action to make our state a safer place for all and for passing these bills.  

 

Megan Condit-Chadwick 

Bend, OR 

 


